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Statement from the CBE Board of Trustees  

 
The Board of Trustees of the Calgary Board of Education issued the following 
statement today: 
 
The Board of Trustees apologizes to Calgary Board of Education students and staff 
and to the Calgary community for the actions of trustees reported in Calgary Metro 
today. 
 
This conduct was inappropriate and unacceptable and we sincerely apologize. 
  
The Board of Trustees is committed to refocusing its energies, efforts and passions 
to the importance of public education and meeting the needs of students, parents 
and staff. 
 
Public education deserves our focused effort and we dedicate ourselves to that 
work. 
 
Trustees have agreed to limit comments on this matter to this statement. 
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